
 
 

 
            8/18/2022 

 

 

Dear Costco Member,                                                                          

  

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item #3744, Saffola 

Safflower Oil 1-GAL, between August 2, 2022 and August 12, 2022. 

 

In cooperation with the FDA, Ventura Foods is issuing a market withdrawal for the following Best Used By 

code due to an inadvertent blending of Safflower Oil with other edible plant-based oils during the 

manufacturing process. This is not a food safety issue. 

 

Units marked “Best Used By C/04/23/23”: 

 

 

 
 

If you are unsatisfied with your Saffola Safflower oil, please return it to your local Costco for a full refund.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Please call Ventura Foods, LLC at 888-500-0086 (9:00am-5:00pm PT) or email info@venturafoods.com, if 

you have any issues or concerns. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Ventura Foods, LLC 

 

  

 


